
We are pleased to announce that Ally Barbour, Melanie Miller, and Jennifer Riley have joined 
the IIAV staff.  
 

 
Ally Barbour is the new Communications/Media Manager, she will be 
coordinating all print and electronic communication within the organization. 
Ally will be responsible for the development and delivery of comprehensive 
social media outreach and marketing programs, as well as for the graphics 
and design. She comes to IIAV as a recent graduate of Virginia 
Commonwealth University. 
 
Ally is looking forward to professional development within IIAV and learning 

more about the industry. Outside of work she loves watching and attending sporting events as 
well as concerts, spending time with friends and family, and relaxing near the water. 
 
 

 
Melanie Miller joins IIAV’s insurance division (VFSC) working as an Insurance 
Account Manager.  Melanie will work with Bonnie Warren servicing 
professional liability, cyber liability, Commercial Umbrella and EPLI business.  
She has multi-faceted experience spanning two decades in this industry.  She 
has served in roles from underwriting niche insurance products to forms 
implementation, software configuration and process improvement.  She has 
been a licensed Property & Casualty insurance agent for over 16 years.   
 

Melanie enjoys learning and helping others learn and fulfill their goals within this industry.  She 
is pursuing the Chartered Property Casualty Underwriter designation. 
 
When she isn’t writing insurance or pursuing her educational goals, Melanie enjoys spending 
time with her husband, step-daughter, pets, catching up with friends and family, camping, 
hiking, reading and crafts. 
 

 
Jennifer Riley is the new Member Services Assistant. She will be assisting 
with education, membership services, and administration, as well as other 
areas. Jennifer comes from a long background of media sales and production, 
fundraising, tradeshow coordination, and hospitality sales. She is a graduate 
of Mary Baldwin University with a BA in Communications/Broadcasting. 
Jennifer looks forward to learning all about IIAV and assisting its members. 
 
In her spare time, she is a fill in host for a writer’s show for Virginia Voice and 
supports the local film community by acting in local tv/productions and 

volunteering. She is fond of traveling, cycling, and spending time with her husband, family, and 
friends.  
 
 


